
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2022-23/No.112 Date- 08/10/2022
To: Parents (Class 1B)
From: The Principal
Subject:  Project Culmination Display/Showcase

Dear Parents,

You are aware that Class 1 students were exploring and learning about Living things -

Plants and animals through the project approach. We are in the final phase of the project

and would like to invite you to come and witness the learning journey of our students on

15th October, Saturday 2022.

We will be having the showcase of the journey in two slots as mentioned below:

Slot 1 -  9:00 am to 10:00 am

Slot 2 - 10:30 am to 11:30 am.

The groupings for the parent visit are mentioned below. We request you to cooperate and

adhere to the slot allotted to you as the groups are created based on the final outcome

designed by students in their respective groups.

Sr. No. Group 1 Group 2

1 Vivaan Joshi Ishanvi Goel

2 Veditha Aduri Viha Jhaveri

3 Kush Thakkar Saanvi Shah

4 Granth Ajmera Jiana Dhankani

5 Shaan Bhrugu Pushti Mehta

6 Shravi Patel Harit Shah

7 Hridya Ujalayan Jiyanshi Newal

8 Jiyaan Gohil Ivaan Shah

9 Palash Devalia Hriyaan Gosalia

10 Vivaan Kabra Palash Shah

11 Arhaan Shah Hayaan Chandan

12 Avya Patadia



Important note :

● Students won't have regular school on this day as it's a third Saturday. We

request parents to get the students along with them. Students to be present

during the culmination and to be escorting and guiding parents through the

journey of the project. Students will be leaving with their parents after the

presentation.

● Students and parents are requested to reach the campus 5 minutes prior to the

allotted time as the students will need to be ready for the presentation.

● Students to come in school uniform for the culmination unless they are asked to

wear a free dress for some performance.

In the following week 19th to 21st October, we also plan to have the semester end PTM

where your presence and participation will be required. We request your participation in

both the events, project culmination and the PTM to encourage and celebrate  student

learning. Looking forward to your presence and support.

Best regards,

Sutapa Mishra
Principal
Redbricks School


